
 

 

 

Deer Ordinance 

 

City Council has been approached numerous times concerning the overpopulation 

and aggressive actions of the town deer.  There has been discussion of creating an 

urban deer control ordinance that would allow harvesting excess does.  We’ve been 

told this is the only way of controlling the number of deer within City limits.  This 

would allow agents to be appointed to harvest the deer during a set time period.  

The state would require the ordinance include that no one can feed the deer and that 

there would be consequences if caught doing so. This proposal is a year or more 

away from implementation contingent upon the community and several branches of 

state government reaching an agreement.  

 

Council would like your opinion; would you be in agreement or opposed to the 

City appointing an agent(s) to harvest a set number of deer within City limits?  

There will be a sheet hanging in the post office and another at City Hall for people 

to sign that are opposed to this proposal.  It’s very important that we determine 

what percentage of our population is opposed to the ordinance.   Please make sure 

your information is legible and that you sign your name.  If you are in agreement 

with harvesting the deer, do not sign the sheet.   

 

You are welcome to call City Hall with any questions or concerns.  We are open 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays from 8 am to 2 pm. 
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